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Louise Starkey

From: Nicola Robinson

Sent: Wednesday, 23 October 2019 9:34 AM

To: Louise Starkey

Subject: RE: Request SEARs advice - 1 Dane Drive, Gosford (SSD-10374) 

Hi Louise 

Thanks for referring the draft SEARs to HCCDC. I have reviewed the draft SEARs and supporting documents and have 

no further suggestions for assessment. 

Regards 

Nicola 

 

Nicola Robinson 

Senior Development Manager 

Hunter and Central Coast Development Corporation 

P: 02 4904 2784  | M: 0484 242 752 

 

 

 

From: Louise Starkey <louise.starkey@planning.nsw.gov.au>  

Sent: Friday, 11 October 2019 12:50 PM 

To: HCCDC CM Info Mailbox <info@hccdc.nsw.gov.au> 

Cc: Nicola Robinson <Nicola.Robinson@hccdc.nsw.gov.au>; Valentina Misevska 

<Valentina.Misevska@hccdc.nsw.gov.au>; Silvio Falato <Silvio.Falato@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Brendon Roberts 

<brendon.roberts@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Request SEARs advice - 1 Dane Drive, Gosford (SSD-10374)  

 

Attention: Valentina Misevska, Acting Chief Executive, Hunter & Central Coast Development Corporation 

Request SEARs advice 

State Significant Development at 1 Dane Drive, Gosford (Central Coast Leagues Club) (SSD-10374)  
 

The Department of Planning and Environment has received a request for Secretary’s Environmental Assessment 

Requirements (SEARs) for the Mixed Use Development at 1 Dane Drive, Gosford (Central Coast Leagues Club). The 

proposed development is a State Significant Development under the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 

1979.   

 

It would be appreciated if you could provide input on the SEARs for the proposal. Please review the draft SEARs and 

provide details of any additional key issues and assessment requirements by Friday 25/10/2019. 

 

The applicant’s SEARs request can be viewed on the Department’s Major Projects website at: 

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/25436 

 

If you have any enquiries, please contact me on the details below. 

 

Regards, 

Louise Starkey 

Senior Planning Officer 

Regional Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

T 02 4345 4410 |  E Louise.Starkey@planning.nsw.gov.au 
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LVL 3, 107 Mann Street GOSFORD  NSW  2250 

 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 

custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 

work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 

economically. 

 

 


